
 

 
Market Notice 
 
TO:               ErisX Members and Participants 
 
FROM:          Eris Exchange Market Operations Department 
 
NOTICE:  #19-12MN 
 
DATE:          December 5, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:    Notification of Upgraded Matching Engine 
  
This Market Notice serves to notify Participants of Eris Exchange, LLC (“Eris Exchange”             
or “Exchange”) that the Exchange is migrating its matching engine at the close of              
business Friday, December 6th and will open for trading Sunday, December 8th.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this Exchange notice, please contact ErisX Market             
Operations at (888) 782-7481, Option 1, or ​market.operations@erisx.com​.  
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